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We are desperately in need of ways to allow renters and/or landlords to access energy efficiency measures such
as under the NSW Energy Savings Scheme to improve the quality of rentals with associated health and energy

bill benefits.

This was a hot topic from all stakeholders at the recent National Energy Efficiency Conference run by Energy
Efficiency Council and is key to us achieving the NSW Government’s net zero goals.
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